
 

 

MEETING BRIEF 
 

 November 8–9, 2021 

 
 
Part D for residents in long-term care facilities 
 
ISSUE:  In 2019, about three percent of Part D enrollees lived in nursing homes, and their 
prescriptions accounted for 5 percent of spending before rebates and postsale discounts. 
Relatively little is known about how well Part D has served these beneficiaries. 
       
KEY POINTS:  Staff will present findings based on the perspectives of 29 stakeholders and 
experts on long-term care pharmacy interviewed in late 2020 and the spring of 2021. 
    
ACTION:  Commissioners will discuss the material. 
 
 


